
MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  Files No. S7-05-15  
 
FROM: Brandon Hill – Counsel to Commissioner Jaime Lizárraga – U.S. Securities and 

Exchange Commission  
 
RE: Meeting with Representatives from Cboe Global Markets  
 
DATE:          May 16, 2023 
 
 
 On May 16, 2023, Jaime Lizarraga and Brandon Hill met with the following individuals:  
 

• Patrick Sexton – General Counsel 
• Greg Hoogasian – Chief Regulatory Officer 
• Brian Schell – Chief Financial Officer 
• Ed Tilly – Chairman & CEO 
• Angelo Evangelou – Chief Policy Officer 

 
 Among the topics discussed was the Commission’s proposed rule on Exemption for 
Certain Exchange Members.  
 


